March 18, 1966

Dear Friend:

This is to verify your reception of WMPO on the morning of March 7y 1966
between 3:00AM and 3:30AM during an equipment test for the National
Radio Club,

We are very sorry that we cannot answer each response individually,
but the response has been so great that it would require much more
timz than we have available.

In general best reception was to be had to the south and west.
Poorest reception reports came from the east especially the New
ngland states.

Ne were able to confirm reception as farxr away as California and
Alaska,

Several reports came in from Canada,

WMPO wishes to thank the National Radio Club and its members for
agiving us the opportunity to conduct this test,

Sincerely yours,
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